MM W WW 8 L LY WM LUV NIV T 7 U0
Mol

To: Kittitas County Community Development Services
Mackenzie Moynihan, Staff Planner

Subject: F & G Performance Based Cluster Plat (LP-08-19)

Referencing the proposed cluster plat, Kittitas County Fire District 7 has specific concerns related to this
development. Qutlined in the notice is the proposal for a class A water system, but no mention of hydrants
to protect this development. Being remotely located and backed up against the mountains in an urban wild-
land environment with additional developments in planning, the fire district strongly requests that an
appropriate water system be developed to provide fire flows for a hydrant system that is evenly spaced no
more than 600 feet in separation. The system should meet minimum fire flows for residential development.

Thank you for allowing the fire district to comment on this development.

Russ Hobbs, Chief

Kittitas County Fire District 7
PO Box 777

South Cle Elum, WA 98943




